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Department Plan of Operations 
 

Effective July 1st, in response and fulfillment of the Pascua Yaqui Tribe Chairman’s limited 

workforce executive order #20-04, the Department of Language and Culture staff will 

continue to work remotely during the regular business hours of Monday-Friday, 8:00 am-

5:00 pm until further notice. Although, the DLC office will be available by appointment 

only, we will continue to provide services to support your interest in learning and 

preserving the Yaqui Language and Culture.    

For inquiries or to make an appointment, please contact Ms. Nikki Silvas at 520-879-5939 

or via email to Nikki.Silvas@pascuayaqui-nsn.gov. 

We thank you in advance for your patience as our team continues to explore various 

ways in which we can offer continued support and resources to you, your family and our 

community as we work together to preserve and transmit our Yaqui language, culture, 

history and traditional arts. 

In addition, we encourage all community members to follow us on 

Facebook for updates and additional resources. 

https://www.facebook.com/YaquiTribeofArizona/ 

Tua Lios enchi hiokoe utte’esiavu. 
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